
2024 Pacesetter “Sweet Sixteen” 
College of St. Benedict • St. Joseph, MN 

 

General Information 
Hotels 

We have secured a room rate of $139 at the Best Western Kelly Inn.  Teams need to call and 

request the Pacesetter rate:  320-253-0606.  Amenities:  pool, whirlpool, Green Mill restaurant. 

 

Facilities 

The College of St. Benedict – Haehn Campus Center – Clemens Field House in lower level 

37 South College Ave, St. Joseph, MN • Parking:  Look for signs to park. 

 

Tournament Format 

Teams will each play 4 games:  two games Saturday and two games Sunday.  Teams are asked to 

be at their court 15 minutes prior to game time. 

 

Admission 

All-day daily passes:  Adults - $10, Students K-12 - $5 • No two-day passes available 

Coaches’ passes (wristband) – four allowed per team, including high school staff – no cost 

All spectators and coaches must either wear a wristband or have an admission stamp. 

 

Food and Drink 

McGlynn’s Sports Café will not be available. Concessions will be available in the Claire Lynch 

gym.  No bottled water is sold on site.  St. Ben’s has water bottle filling stations.  Please bring 

your own re-usable water bottle. 

 

Seating 

There is ample seating.  St. Ben’s does not allow outside chairs to be brought in. 

 

First-Aid Supplies 

Teams are asked to bring their own first aid supplies and any tape and pre-wrap that may be 

needed.  Pacesetter may not have enough tape or anyone available to tape ankles, so teams 

should plan in advance. A trainer will be on site both days. 

 

Practice basketballs 

Teams should bring their own practice basketballs, which are the responsibility of each team. 

 

Game uniforms 

Teams should also bring two colors of numbered uniforms in the event teams match the same 

color. Reversible numbered jerseys are ideal. 

 

Awards 

Teams that win the championships will receive individual plaques.  Other top finishers:  medals 

with neck ribbons 

 

Sportsmanship 

Please remind players and fans of the importance of their conduct.  There will certainly be 

judgment calls by the referees that you would like to be called another way---THAT'S A PART 

OF BASKETBALL---but everyone is asked to accept that fact of basketball with maturity, 

setting a good example for the young people on the floor.  Do your best and be considerate of 

others. Set a good example. 

-HAVE A GREAT TOURNAMENT! - 


